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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Monday, 23rd January 2006
Question no. (1)
QUESTION:  Councillor M. Corr
“To ask the Manager will he ensure the site of the former “Rose Cottage” that is located on the road reservation between Woodlawn Park Avenue and the Firhouse Road be cleared as a matter of priority and will he make a statement on the matter?”
REPLY

The site of the former “Rose Cottage” was acquired as part of the proposed Firhouse Road Improvement Scheme. The house was demolished early in 2005. A new gate was erected to prevent access to the area however there has been illegal dumping on the site. Arrangements have now been made to have the site cleared of the illegal dumping as soon as possible, and the location will be monitored on a regular basis to ensure it remains in a clean condition.

The Firhouse Road Improvement Scheme is due to commence in April/May ’06, at which time the site will be incorporated into the road line.
